On December 16, 2019, “Guangzhou International Literary Week 2019 - “New
Era, New Sights, New Development” Seminar on Chinese and South Korean
Literature was held in the north campus of Guangdong University of Foreign Studies
(GDUEFS). Under the guidance of the China Writers Association, the seminar was
sponsored by the Publicity Department of CPC Guangzhou Municipal Committee,
Guangdong Writers Association and Guangzhou Federation of Literary and Art
Circles, and organized by Faculty of Chinese Language and Culture, Faculty of Asian
Languages and Cultures, and the Creative Writing Center of GDUFS. Centered on the
two topics of “new phenomena, new features and new trends in the development of
Chinese and South Korean literature since the new era” and “current situation and
prospect of translation and publication of Chinese and South Korean literature since
the new era”, writers, poets and scholars from China and South Korea had heated
discussions.




